
 No. 22020: Student Photos 

 27  th  September, 2022 

 Dear Parents, 

 Student  photos  will  be  taken  on  11  th  October,  2022  (Tuesday)  and  12  th  October,  2022 
 (Wednesday).  Due  to  the  COVID-19  pandemic,  the  class  photos  this  year  will  be  a  collage 
 of personal photos. 

 Date  11  th  October (Tuesday) 
 Day 6 

 12  th  October (Wednesday) 
 Day 1 

 Class  P1, P3, P5  P2, P4, P6 

 Remarks  Students must wear proper summer uniform on the photo taking date. 

 The  photography  company  will  arrange  an  online  service  for  parents  to  order  their  favorite 
 photos. 

 For  any  enquiries,  please  contact  our  School  Executive  Officer  Mr.  See  Kwok  Ho  at 
 2577-5188. 

 Li Sing Tai Hang School 

 _____________________ 
 Ms. Shirly Yip, the Principal 
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